
Subject: Support for Senate Bill 309 - Department of Veterans and Military Families 
Online Registry 

Dear Members of the Education, Energy, and the Environment Committee, 

I am writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill 309, which seeks to establish an online 
registry within the Department of Veterans and Military Families. This bill is a significant step 
towards providing veterans, military families, and interested individuals with easy access to 
essential information and resources. 

The proposed online registry will serve as a centralized platform where veterans and their 
families can find information about benefits, services, and programs available to them. This 
initiative will greatly enhance the accessibility and efficiency of the support provided to our 
veterans and military families, ensuring that they receive the assistance they deserve. 

By requiring the Communications, Outreach, and Advocacy Program to establish and maintain 
this registry, Senate Bill 309 addresses the need for a streamlined and user-friendly system that 
can be easily accessed by those who need it most. The inclusion of this information in the annual 
report by the Secretary of Veterans and Military Families will also ensure transparency and 
accountability in the implementation of this initiative. 

Furthermore, the online registry will foster greater awareness and understanding of the 
challenges faced by veterans and military families. It will encourage community engagement and 
support, as well as promote collaboration among various organizations and agencies dedicated to 
serving our veterans. 

In conclusion, I urge you to support Senate Bill 309 and the establishment of the online registry 
within the Department of Veterans and Military Families. This bill represents a meaningful 
investment in the well-being of our veterans and their families, and I believe it will have a lasting 
positive impact on our community. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

 


